
Upcoming Events: 
 

HCU 2016 Calendar 

            Spring Quarter

 3/30-5/18/16 
 

             Confirmation

 5/21-5/22/16 
 

Open Gym Night 

4/17; 7:00-8:30 

 That’s easier said than done, you might think.  But what if these 

words were coming from the mouth of a man who rose from the dead?   Our 

Lord Jesus Christ endured the very worst the world could impose 

on Him; He was beaten and betrayed, despised and deserted, tortured and 

crucified.  But by far worst of all, He was forsaken and damned by His 

heavenly Father as punishment for crimes He had not committed. He Who 

had no sin of His own, was made to be sin on our account – then He suffered 

in His own body the due penalty of all of our collective sins in our place – so 

that in Him we might become the righteousness of God  (II Cor. 5:21).  “He 

was crucified, dead and buried,” as we confess in the creeds. 

 But on the third day, He rose again from the dead just as He had 

repeatedly promised that He would.  There is nothing so scary, so 

treacherous, so horrible or painful in this world that our Lord Jesus cannot 

relate to and understand.  He has suffered the worst and lives again as 

the victor over it. Now He invites us, “Trust in God; Trust also in Me!” Our 

Risen Savior promises His presence with us through all of the suffering, 

confusion and pain we experience in this world.  Then He tells us, “Do not 

be afraid; I have overcome the world.” 

 There is no one else who can make that claim besides Jesus, 

because there has never been anyone else who was innocent.  We have all 

sinned and fallen short of the glory of God, so there has never been anyone 

qualified to lay down their perfect life as a sacrifice for our sin.  And there 

sure as heaven has never been anyone else who had the power to rise again 

from the dead after dying for us!  Jesus has earned the right to tell us, “I 

am the Way, the Truth and the Life.” He has the authority to tell us not 

to let our hearts be troubled because He has defeated death and prepared a 

place in heaven for us. 

 But this peace, this comfort and confidence in the face of life’s 

uncertainties is tied directly to faith in Jesus.  Hope does not come from 

wishful thinking or an optimistic attitude.  It comes solely through 

faith in Jesus, Who died for our sins once for all, but now lives for all 

eternity.  So do not let your hearts be troubled.  Trust in God; Trust 

in Jesus!  He is the only One Who will never let you down! 
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Holy Cross U Spring Quarter 2016! 

March 30-May 18 
We hope you join us to as we close out our 

Wednesday Night year with a bang! 

Spring Adult highlights: 

S.H.A.P.E. with Pastor Kip in room AS.H.A.P.E. with Pastor Kip in room A--3                                     3                                     
How are you S.H.A.P.E.D.?  What are your Spiritual Gifts, 

Heart, Abilities, Personality, and Experiences and how can 

you use them to serve the Lord?  Come find out! 
Sign up & materials needed at both Welcome Centers. 

NehemiahNehemiah--A Model for Reclaiming and Rebuilding A Model for Reclaiming and Rebuilding 
Your Home and Family!Your Home and Family!  

With Vicar Joe in the South SanctuaryWith Vicar Joe in the South Sanctuary                                                                              
This Bible study is for grandparents, parents, families, and 

yes even the children will be included for some of the 
sessions!  We will be using the steps and approach of the 
prophet Nehemiah as a spring board for reclaiming our 

homes, and family life.  We invite you to come and 
hopefully learn some new insights in dealing with the 

challenges of 21st century America and the schemes of the 
devil.  The first week we will take a look at the roles of 

husbands/fathers, wives/mothers and children.  We will 
also give the participant some ways to assess the walls of 

their Jerusalem and the condition of their homes and family life. 

““You Are Stronger Than You Think:  Lessons of You Are Stronger Than You Think:  Lessons of 
Endurance in the Race of Faith” by Kendra Tillman Endurance in the Race of Faith” by Kendra Tillman 

with with Janet Eagon in the Fellowship Hall!Janet Eagon in the Fellowship Hall!  
This class will focus on Bible study/devotions then 

movement!  Please dress accordingly and bring a floor mat 
if you have one. 

 
If you have any ideas that would like to lead an elective in Holy 

Cross U. please contact Lorin Zuppe.  We are always looking for 

fresh new classes to continue Learning of Jesus, Living for Jesus, and 

Leading others to Jesus! 

More exciting new classes coming this fall!  Thanks for a great 

Wednesday night year! 

Holy Cross Youth Goings On ...Holy Cross Youth Goings On ...  
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April Dadôs NightApril Dadôs Night  

Friday, April 15th we are going to Friday, April 15th we are going to 

attend an Akron Rubber Ducks attend an Akron Rubber Ducks 

game.  game.    

  

We will leave @ 4:30 and return We will leave @ 4:30 and return 

after the game.  If you have       after the game.  If you have       

interest in joining us, please call interest in joining us, please call 

or text Alex Wakefield @ 330or text Alex Wakefield @ 330--347347--

3424.3424.  

 

Our next youth open gym night will be Sunday, April 17 from 7-8:30 p.m.  Please plan on joining us and bring friends! 

We have a junior/senior youth boys paint-ball outing planned at TPA Paintball Inc. in Alliance AND a junior/senior youth 

Girls of Grace retreat both planned for the last weekend of April!  Adult helpers/drivers needed and appreciated!  Thank 

you! 

The National Gathering-bound youth and families will be participating in a community garage sale fundraiser at the     

Wallace’s house the second or third weekend in May!  If you are spring cleaning, and have any donations you would like to 

contribute to our sale, please bring them to the youth house either Wednesday evening or Sunday mornings when the 

house is open!  If you need help, please let us know!  Thank you for your support!  We will let you know when we have the 

date-stop on out to see us!    God’s blessings on your month! 



Ladies Book DiscussionLadies Book Discussion  
  

Please note...The Ladiesõ Book Discussion 

Group will be discussing  Kitchen Table Wisdom by Rachel 

Naomi Remen.  Hostess & Leader will be Marilyn Rathbun 

and Vonnie LaRue. 

 

They will meet at 7:00 PM on Monday, April 11th at the 

Youth House.   

Come and bring a friend! 

HOLY CROSS GOLF LEAGUEHOLY CROSS GOLF LEAGUE   

¶ Tee Times are Monday, @ 4:30 PM 

¶ Open to men and women 18 yrs.+ 

¶ Singles and/or teams welcome 

¶ Starting 1st Monday in May 

¶ 70 yrs. + tees 
 

Contact Don Whitman @ dwhitman@neo.rr.com 

Young at Young at HeartHeart  
April 14 @ 2:00 PM 

 T o u r n a m e n t  
We are challenging all who can play Euchre to                    

participate in a tournament on April 14. It 

doesn't matter if you are a novice or seasoned. 

The north end/Cafe is where you want to be on 

April 14. This promises to be fun, fun, fun!  

What did you say? Prizes? Of course! 

 

If you would like to play cards but would 

rather not participate in the tournament, 

come! Please come armed with a deck of cards 

and your good humor. Please make sure to 

sign up on the bulletin board! 

 

Last month's jazz concert at Glendale high 

school was outstanding. Our church body was 

well represented. Thank you for supporting 

our youth. 
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Mom’s GroupMom’s Group  
                  

                   April 14th @ 7:00 PM  

Momõs Group will be held at... 

Christina Graberõs  House 

9965 Derbyshire Ave; N. Canton 
 

Come at 7:00 and stay as long as you need to! 

Mom’s Morning GroupMom’s Morning Group  
April 21st  Morning Mom’s Group   April 21st  Morning Mom’s Group   

will be held at...will be held at...  

Katie Stiver’s House                                            

1228 Grove St. NE; Canton                                              

Come from 9:00—11:30am    Kids welcome! 

Holy Cross CraftersHoly Cross Crafters   

 

Attention Holy Cross    Craft-

ers!  Getting a personal card 

can be so encouraging. That’s 

what we are trying to do for our shut-ins at Holy 

Cross.  
 

We will be preparing some special cards at 7:00 

p.m., April 19th in Rm. M-6.  Please bring a 

small pair of scissors and $2.00 to help with 

postage and materials and help us bring some 

joy to our shut-ins. 
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Have you ever wondered about the significance of the logo Have you ever wondered about the significance of the logo 

design for Stephen Ministry?design for Stephen Ministry?   

  

The Meaning of the Stephen Ministry Logo 

The logo's most dominant feature is the cross of Jesus. It reminds us that 

Christ is at the center of Stephen Ministry and all Stephen Ministry        

relationships. 

The broken person behind the cross symbolizes how we are all broken     

people, broken by our own sin and imperfections. 

The Stephen Series logo tells the story of a care receiver's journey from brokenness to       

wholeness through the transforming power of the cross of Jesus. It serves as a simple reminder 

that it is not the Stephen Minister who restores a person to wholeness. Rather, it is only 

through the cross of Jesus that a person can be made whole. The whole person in front of the 

cross signifies the wholeness we encounter through the transforming power of the cross of     

Jesus. It is only through Jesus and his life, death on the cross, and resurrection that we, who 

are broken people, are made whole. 

The circle is a symbol of God's eternal and never-ending love for us. God's love surrounds us, 

holds us, heals us, with the cross of Jesus at the center of that love. For it was Jesus, God's 

Son, who allowed himself to be broken on the cross to save us from our sin and give us the     

opportunity to be restored to wholeness through him. 

We are blessed to have a wonderful group of such care-givers ready to serve you in a one-to-one 

caring lay ministry.  Please make use of their ministry!  

For more information or to request a Stephen Minister, please call Pastor Kip at 499-3307, ext.  

108, or one of our Stephen Leaders:  Diane Diehl (491-1402), Joe Wonsettler (834-0365), Judy 

Forsythe (494-7532) or Rosemarie Millin (966-9365). 

#ÁÆï χχπχ#ÁÆï χχπχ  

!ÐÒÉÌ ρρÔÈ ͽ χȡπχÉÓÈ                                                                    

      #ÏÆÆÅÅ ÓÅÒÖÅÄ ͽ φȡσπ    ,ÉËÅ ÔÈÅ ÎÅ× ÔÉÔÌÅȩ  

                                                                                                                                      
Our prayer and praise service on April 11 will  be in the Holy Cross Café!                                                                                                         

Coffee will be served at 6:30 – Worshipful prayer and praise will begin 

7:07ish! Come share this time with as we lift up the name of Jesus!  
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Registration for the 2015-2016 school year is going very well. We have a few openings in the     

two-year-old, four-year-old and Kindergarten classes. If you know of someone who is looking for a quality      

(5 Star), Christian program please have them give me a call. Parents have been thankful for the time we 

spend teaching their children about Jesus and His love for us.  Please pray for the staff. We need the 

strength that comes from God to carry out this important mission.  

The two & three year-old children spent the month learning about God’s first creations. It’s 

amazing how much fun you can have with twelve 2 and 3 year olds each with a flashlight! We know that 

God made the sun for daytime and the moon and stars for nighttime. The children celebrated Jesus’ 

triumphant entry into Jerusalem with parades and the waving of palm branches as they shouted and 

sang “Hosanna” to our King. We learned that some people did not celebrate and love Jesus but wanted to 

hurt Him instead. Jesus was put on a cross and died and that made people sad. But we are not sad. We 

traded out palm branches for musical instruments as we celebrated “Jesus is Alive”. The children know 

that Jesus rose and lives in Heaven, and because He loves us He has a special place for us there. We 

ended the month learning about spring weather. (Mrs. Anne Hankins, Mrs. Terri Haynam, and Mrs. 

Gayle Leech.) 

The three & four-year-old class had a magnificent month of March. They loved learning about 

animals that live on a farm. The children continued working on their number books, learning numbers 4 

and 5. They also continued to learn their letters, focusing on E, F, and G. The children went on a nature 
hike with flashlights and talked about animals that hibernate in the winter and animals that are awake at night.  They 
ended the month learning about fish & animals that live in water. The children made Trinity Shamrocks to celebrate St. 
Patrick’s Day and learned that their faith in Jesus is more precious than gold. In Bible time, they learned that Jesus is the 
only real superhero. We are looking forward to Spring and learning more about our wonderful and loving God!         
(Mrs. Janet Eagon & Mrs. Patty Wallace) 

The four & five-year-old class began March by learning about the letter “P.” They had a 

Pajama Party, ate Popcorn, and made a “P” book. The children learned about Zacchaeus and how Jesus 

forgave him just like He forgives us. The next week was a review of the letters M-P as they connected, 

matched, and painted those letters. The children next learned about the most challenging of all letters, 

the letter “Q.”  Next the children learned about Jesus Last Supper and how He died on the cross so that 

our sins can be taken away and we can have a new life in Heaven! The Bible is filled with stories about 

the importance of serving others, and this was made very clear as the fours learned that Jesus once sat 

on the floor to wash His disciple’s feet! (Mrs. Teri Hockman, Mrs. Gayle Leech & Mrs. Sue Owens) 

The Pre-Kindergarten class “marched” into March with a unit on transportation. The letter 

was “R” which correlated with other transportation words such as railroad, runway and road. Mr. 

George Samara came to talk to them about airplanes. The children (and staff) had a lot of fun with a 

paper airplane race! The next unit was recycling and how to take care of the beautiful world that God 

had created for us. We ended the month learning about birds, bugs and butterflies. As they studied the 

lifecycle of the butterfly, they also learned how it can tell us the story of Jesus’ birth, life, death and 

resurrection. The month ended with an amazing story about how much our Lord and Savior loves us and 

the great sacrifice Jesus made: the story of Easter. (Ms. Leslie Martin & Mrs. Christina Jacobsen) 

The Kindergarten class has officially finished learning the sounds to all 26 letters of the 

alphabet. Now they will start with the blends and digraphs.  On their travels through the continental 

United States they learned the Pacific coast is on the west side of America and that in the state of 

Oregon, you may not eat ice cream on Sunday (weird and wacky laws). Whale watching is popular in 

Washington. They learned about the many potatoes in Idaho; Death Valley and HUGE Redwood trees in 

California that you can drive a truck through; the many colors of lights on signs in Nevada (Las Vegas).  

They also learned that Utah looks like a little chair and about Yellowstone National Park in Wyoming.    

School Mission and Ministry News 
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School Mission and Ministry Con’t...School Mission and Ministry Con’t...  

They learned that St. Patrick’s Day is named after a real priest who taught the people of Ireland 

about God.  They also talked about how a three leaf clover can help explain the Holy Trinity: Father, 

Son and Holy Ghost.  They learned that Easter is not about Jesus dying on the cross, but it’s about Him 

rising from the dead to set us free from our eternal punishment and take us to Heaven to live with Him. 

(Mrs. Angie Linsky)  

We have staff openings for the summer and for the coming school year. If you or someone you 

know is interested, please have them give me a call at 330-494-6478.  

        Marjorie James, Administrator 

Thank you so much for your prayers and encouraging cards and calls.  We feel so blessed by our Holy 

Cross family.   

 

Love to you all,  Tom and Barbara Sautters    



 

 

        Ohio District Junior Youth Gathering Ohio District Junior Youth Gathering   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Holy Cross Pics...Holy Cross Pics...  

Haiti TripHaiti Trip 

Rising Hope Baptism  
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Sunday Mornings At Holy Cross  

 

Richard “Kip” Smith, Senior Pastor 
 

Ralph Hough, Associate Pastor  
 

Ted Voss, Pastor Emeritus 
 

Mr. R. Lee Zacharias 

Worship Ministries Coordinator 
 

Mr. Marcus Cunningham 

Audio/Visual Tech Coordinator 
 

Mrs. Lorin Zuppe 

Director of Youth Ministries & Children’s Ministry 
 

 

Mrs. Vicki Zacharias, Office Manager 

Mrs. Katie Stiver, Soul Accounting Secretary 

Mrs. Rose Ann Crowder, Visitation Coordinator 

Mrs. Diane Diehl, Stephen Ministry 

Mr. Richard Reed, Property Manager 

 

Mrs. Marjorie James 

Holy Cross School Administrator 
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8:00 AM Liturgy of Praise 

Traditional Worship 
 

8:45 AM Majestic Praise 

Blended Worship 
 

8:45 AM Adult Bible Class 

10:00 AM Sunday School, Youth Bible Class, 

and Adult Bible Hour 
 

11:00 AM Expressions of Praise 

Contemporary Worship 

Holy Cross Lutheran 

7707 North Market Avenue 

North Canton, OH   44721  

is a Christ - centered, 

friendly, mission - minded, 

Bible - based community of 

believers who strive to 

carry out ministry with 

integrity and excellence.  

DVDs of Sunday DVDs of Sunday 

worship services are worship services are 

on the counter in on the counter in 

the north and south the north and south 

hallways.  Audio is hallways.  Audio is 

on the website.on the website.  

May  Newsletter May  Newsletter 

DeadlineDeadline  

Sunday, April 17Sunday, April 17  

Office Phone 330-499-3307   Office FAX 330-499-2319  

Preschool 330-494-6478     

www.HolyCrossNorthCanton.com 

e-mail info@holycrossnorthcanton.com 


